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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

It's been a busy week.  I've been painting and getting a 50 foot tower and other

equipment ready to install in a couple weeks at the Wood County 4-H Camp Ground.

The tower will mainly be used for another node on the Amateur Radio Emergency

Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) system.  But other radio

systems may be placed on the tower.  This coming weekend we will be digging the

holes and pouring concrete for the tower base and the guy wires anchors.  Then

on the following Saturday we will install the tower and get some of the

electronics in operation.  Yesterday several Amateurs provided the safety

communications for eight High School/Middle School cross country races that were

held at the 4-H Camp Ground.  On Friday we put up a 24 by 40 foot canopy to be

used as a medical tent at the races.  After the races were over, we had to take

the canopy and all of the other equipment down and take it home.  Before we went

home we had to put up two 24 by 40 canopies for one of the churches that held an

event today.  We just got home a little bit ago from taking the canopies down

and bringing them home.  This coming week I will be purchasing about 20 bags of

concrete and taking it, and the tower, to the 4-H Camp Ground.  This coming week

I'll be busy getting the rest of the equipment ready for next Saturday, when we

put the tower up.

Gene Roy, N8ER, sent me an E-Mail telling me the Pendleton County NODE/PBBS of

PENDWV/FKLNWV has been off the air for a few days.  He left Mark Sweitzer,

KD8MIV, a message on the DAVIWV PBBS in case he hadn't seen it was down.  Gene

figures the station will be back on the air before long.  With any luck It may

be back on by the time I post the State Wide DAREN Net Announcement, and the

DAREN News.  With the Pendleton station down, that might account for the low

number of check-ins to the DAREN Net this week.

There were only 27 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Quentin

(Butch) Sayers Jr.,WV8BS, needs only one more check-in to make 300.
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